
WEB UPDATE – SUSPENSION OF WORK AND TEMPORARY 

CLOSURE OF AFNHB MEERUT SITE (28 APRIL 21) 

 

1. In view of high incidence of Covid 19 cases being reported onsite 

and in pursuance of State Govt guidelines, all allottees are hereby 

informed that the AFNHB Meerut site shall remain closed till 02 May 21. 

2. Safety of our allottees and labour including residents is important to 

us and therefore the allottees are advised to refrain from visiting the site 

during the said period. In case of any urgent requirements, allottee may 

contact at below mentioned numbers:- 

(a) GM (Admin) - 9311518006 

(b) PD Meerut  -  9953316165. 

3. Further updates on opening of site office will be promulgated 

through web updates on AFNHB website. In addition, allottees are 

requested to contact PD for rescheduling their Handing/ taking over of 

their respective units. 

4. Inconvenience caused is regretted.  

 


